
PAC MEETING NOTES - 6/4/20 
 
 
David Miyashiro shared highlights from the TEDxKids event.  
 
Lisa asked about the summer design teams and whether this is planning for just next year or the future. 
 
David shared the parent concerns are about the unknown and the ability to know relieves the stress. The 
summit is for summer  and opening . We need to discuss timelines and schedules. Maybe a day in the life of. 
This may look different at each site. 
 
Rebecca shared the site is excited about purging and cleaning classrooms. 
 
David shared we should plan as we have to shut down. New customizable curriculum. 
 
Alexis asked if the design team is virtual or in person. 
 
David shared we want to provide options for parents. 
 
Lisa asked if the curriculum will be digital for online learning. 
 
David shared content  largely through chromebooks. 
 
Danielle asked when will this info go out. When will parents know. 
 
David shared first is the Board with a workshop then the public. 
 
Leah asked who will decide which position teachers get. 
 
David shared with CVEA based on seniority. 
 
Julie asked if the board meeting could be paushed back. 
 
David shared they could hold a special board meeting on 6/15. 
 
Michelle Hayes shared trying to retain as many temps as possible. 
 
Denise asked if teachers can see Fall plan before the end of school. 
 
David shared trying to get info out before summer break so people can plan. 
 
Rebecca asked if they could see larger roster sizes. 
 
Michelle Hayes shared class sizes are negotiated with CVEA. They are looking at spreading out Ed Specialists 
and staff schools to same ratios. 
 
Julie asked if Ed Specialists are taking Special Ed kids. 
 
Michelle they could but it depends on campus. This needs to be negotiated. 



Kim shared SECA’s are needed in classes. 
 
Michelle shared this is all new and different. This also needs to be negotiated. 
 
Kim asked will Ed Specialists have a mix of students. 
 
Michelle shared Ed Specialists are not part of staff but support. 
 
Rebecca asked about getting kids back to daily PE. 
 
David shared recess not back to normal. More breaks and getting out more. Stretching and breathing. 
 
Sondra asked if anyone is considering using OER. 
 
David shared that new LMS will have OER. 
 
Ed Hidalgo shared that next week we have a WOW Week scheduled. 


